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Prayer Corner 

Dear Lord,                       

Thank you for             

bringing the good 

news to my family 

and the world. Please 

help us to be ‘Good 

News’ to everyone we          

meet this week.                               

Amen. 

 

“Jesus was sent to 

bring the Good News, 

to enter the heart of 

each one of us.” 

Pope Francis. 

Parent/ Carer Evening 

Tuesday 8th &                           

Thursday 10th February 

Meetings will not be face to face 

this February. The class teacher 

will call you on or as near to your 

allocated time as possible.                                  

If you miss your call, please               

DO NOT ring the school                   

as we will not be able to                

connect you. Teachers may try to 

call at the end of a session if 

there is available time.                                       

Thank you for your                            

co-operation. 

Remember, you must                               

wear your mask                          

when on school         

premises                                

and keep your                  

distance inside and                                     

outside school.                                  

Follow the rules to                       

keep everyone safe.                                 

Thank you. 

Covid-19 Tests                                                                                                

If you or your child have any 

symptoms of Covid, please take 

a PCR test.  

Parents/Carers                          

are also asked to telephone & 

email the results to the school 

when they or their                          

child/ children receive either         

a positive or negative                   

Covid test result. 

 

 

FREE PARENT SUPPORT FOR ONLINE SAFETY AND                                         

DIGITAL RESILIENCE   

Parent Zone are continuing with fantastic webinars this term to support                

parents with keeping their child safe online. Sessions are open to all                    

Southwark parents and carers.  

Please refer to the flyer sent home with your Newsletter.  

Year of St. Joseph 

School Lunches  

We have a new catering company on site 

called LUNCHTIME Co.                  

Please see the separate menus sent 

home, which are                  

rotated on a 3 week cycle.                                     

This week is week 1 

 



Tuesday 8th February    

Parent’s Evening                                   

Via phone call                                      

Thursday 10th February 

Parent’s Evening                                     

Via phone call                                      

 

 

Nursery Aisosa  Kenayah  

F1 Keeghan  David  

R1 Kalatu  Benedict  

R2 Matthew  Jakob  

 A1 Davina  Joshua  

A2 James  Elizabeth  

N1 Leo  Emmanuel O 

N2 Amara  Ninosare  

C1 Elianah  Andrew  

C2 Andres  Princess  

I1 Enoch  Chima  

I2 Meira  Maryam  

S1 Ariane  Jerimiah  

S2 Zoe  Tiarah  

Nursery  Lael  

F1  Noah  

R1  Brian  

R2  Firdaus  

A1  Theo  

A2  Charlie  

N1  Sarah  

N2  Alisha  

C1  Favour  

C2  Khymarni  

I1  Joanne  

I2  Augustine  

S1  Rafael  

S2  Thierry  

 

 

 

Please              

Always                  

wear a mask 

when entering 

the school.  

Thank you 

 

 

  2022                                              

Tuesday 4th January  

Monday 21st February 

Monday 6th June 

Staff training:                            

School closed to all pupils. 

 

'GDPR :                                                                

Whenever we process                               

(staff, parents and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on                   

how we process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
40 60 100 

St. 

Claire  
40 60 100 

St. 

Mary 
50 60 110 

St.            

Joseph 
50 60 110 

St. Mary               

St. Joseph 

Monday 14th—                             

Friday 18th February 

2022 

School reopens on                                           

Tuesday 22nd February 

2022 

Reading Eggs                                               

Weekly Winners 

EYFS/ KS1:   Class  A2 

     KS2: Class N1 

Congratulations  

 

After School Clubs 

Monday  

Cooking Club                                  

3.30pm –4.30pm 

Millwall Girls Football                         

3.30pm –4.30pm 

Tuesday                                                  

Year 4 Performing Arts Club 

3.30pm –4.30pm 

                                                   

Year 5 Eco Club                       

3.30pm –4.30pm 

 

Wednesday                                        

Millwall Boys Football                         

3.30pm –4.30pm 


